
  

 “Wanted!” 

“Men Who Like To Sing Christmas Carols!” 

The Flint Arrowhead Barbershop Chorus, an all-male a cappella vocal ensemble, is 

seeking men over 18 who enjoy singing. We are forming a Christmas Chorus to 

perform popular holiday songs in the greater Flint community this holiday season and 

presenting short performances of Christmas music at Crossroads Village, Senior 

Centers and Extended Care Facilities in December.  There is no obligation to join 

the chorus and all music and learning tracks will be provided. It’s one way of giving 

back to the community for all the support we have received this past year. We will 

perform holiday favorites such as Jingle Bells, Santa Claus Is Coming to Town, Silent 

Night and more. Our objective is to have fun and provide free entertainment for the 

general public during this wonderful holiday season.  

Christmas Chorus Kick Off 

Rehearsals will begin on Tuesday, October 27th at 7:00 p.m. to 9:30 p.m. and we will 

rehearse every Tuesday in November. We rehearse at the Grand Blanc Senior 

Activity Center, 12632 Pagels Dr. Grand Blanc, MI 48439. Please call 1.844.370.6470 

and press #3 for Doc Heaton if you plan on attending.  Need additional information 

please check us out at www.flintarrowhead.org or 

www.facebook.com/ArrowheadChorus   Hope to see you there!! 
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